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ISSUE: CORONAVIRUS 

“I have been informed by Senator Julia Salazar that she has tested positive for COVID-19.

Senator Salazar is a passionate and outspoken advocate for her constituents and values, and

she brings great energy to our conference. Senator Salazar began feeling mild symptoms and

immediately self-quarantined and got tested. She is still experiencing mild symptoms and is

continuing her self-quarantining at home. We are all wishing her well and look forward to

her full recovery.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/coronavirus

